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Dear Mayor Lucas and members of the City Council,

We strongly encourage you to support Resolution 240412 which codifies Kansas City's
compliance with state law with regard to sanctuary cities.

I am a born, raised and lived in Kansas City the majority of my life. Although I don’t currently
live in the city limits I very much pay city taxes as I still work in KC. I encourage you to think
through the ramifications of actions taken that could adversely impact our city and region.
Overpopulation is not sustainable and only leads to increase crime strain on all resources.

Thank you,
Debbie Phillips
Smithville MO
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